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Sandra Raskell (Chair) 

Terry Harwood 

Randy Connolly 

Jamie Brunner (Vice-Chair) 

Jeri DeLange (Note Taker) 

 
 

This summary provides the salient issues. These notes are intended to capture key topics, conclusions, and next steps 

and not the nuances of the discussion. 

Agenda:  None 

 

Round Table: 

 

Terry Harwood - Said that he sent a copy of the draft BEIPC meeting agenda to the TLG and 

asked if anyone had additional agenda items to suggest.  Then he provided a brief overview of 

the work he has been coordinating in the Box for remedy protection projects.  This includes 

engineering, contract administration, and getting signatures on documents.  He noted that the 

City of Smelterville has signed the O & M agreements for the Grouse Creek project and it’s 

heading to final design.   

 

Then Harwood provided updates on: 1) EPA is funding the unpaved roads program from the 

Special Account (SA).  There is a big savings as the cost originally was estimated at $25 million, 

but will be approximately $5 million; 2) EPA asked him to help with engineering on some of the 

Trust work and he is also helping to get signatures on the agreements; 3) The State has asked him 

to help with the remedy protection in the Box; and 4) EPA and the State are working on a way to 

transfer funding for the paved roads program to the Box and Basin.     

 

Jeri DeLange - Indicated that she is working on the arrangements for the BEIPC meeting on 

May 22
nd

 at the Wallace Inn.       

 

Randy Connolly - Nothing to report.   

 

Jamie Brunner - Mentioned that Becki Witherow (Limnologist) will be leaving IDEQ at the end 

of the month.       

 

Sandra Raskell - Commented on the Superfund Job Training Initiative (JTI) program.  She said 

that some good candidates participated in the training.   

 

Schedule:  The next TLG call will be 6/6/13.  (Note:  This call was later cancelled along with 

the July 4
th

 TLG call).     


